
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON. D. C. 20426 

April 9, 2013 

Re: FOIA No. FY13-037 

Mr. Michael Morisy 
Muck Rock News 
DEPTMR3363 
PO Box 55819 
Boston, MA 02205-5819 
3363-74894577 @requests.muckrock.com 

Dear Mr. Morisy: 

This letter is in reference to your Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552 
(2006), amended by OPEN Government Act of 2007, Pub. L. No. 110-175, 121 Stat. 
2524, request filed with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (Commission) on 
March 12, 2013. We have determined that to reply to your request, we need to consult 
with other components of the agency having substantial subject-matter interest therein. 
Therefore, in accordance with the provisions in Section 388.110(b) of the Commission's 
Rules of Practice and Procedure, we are notifying you that we have extended the time 
limit to make an initial determination on your request for records. We expect to be able 
to send you an initial determination on your request by April 23, 2013. 

Cordially, 

_JJ<L (j) £L~r~YD.~: 
Secretary 

cc: 	 Leonard Tao 
Director 
Office of External Affairs 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20426 

http:requests.muckrock.com

